Staying safe on our school services

Across the state our drivers take immense pride in delivering a dependable and safe service, and
are thrilled to be part of your students’ daily journey.

Our dedicated drivers genuinely enjoy the important community role they play in
transporting your students to and from school each day and take their responsibility to ensure

a safe journey for all seriously.

BEHAVIOUR ON-BOARD OUR BUSES

Your students can help make sure our
drivers are able to focus on the road and
get everyone to and from school safely by
remaining seated while the bus is moving. If
they need to speak to the driver, wait until
the bus has stopped.

Students can avoid distracting our drivers
by using headphones when listening to
music or playing games and not shouting.

We’'d really appreciate your support in
reminding your students about good
behaviour, which includes no vaping on
our services. Their actions not only affect
their own safety and comfort but also the
comfort, safety, and happiness of everyone
else on board.

For more information about what’s
expected from students on our buses please
check out the Passenger Conduct Code for
School Bus Services. You can access this
here: Passenger Conduct Code for School
Bus Services - Transport Services

If you have any queries about our school
services, please give our local teams a call on:

Devonport: 036427 7626
Launceston: 03 6336 1435
Hobart: 03 6214 7305

New Norfolk: 03 6261 4653
Burnie: 03 6434 4482

Thank you for your support in our
partnership to provide safe and reliable
school bus services to your students.

We look forward to welcoming your
students on-board again soon.

Andrew Grzinic
General Manager - Tasmania
Kinetic
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https://www.transport.tas.gov.au/public_transport/student_travel/passenger_code_of_conduct_for_school_bus_services
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